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Helen Phillips

From: mary griswold >
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 8:43 AM
To: House Finance
Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens
Subject: HB259  Permanent fund split

I know it's getting too late for action, but I support HB259 giving 25% of a 5POMV withdrawal from the 
permanent fund earnings reserve to the PFD program.  This is a sustainable PFD.  The legislature 
would have the option to augment this PFD with various relief checks from the general fund if 
warranted. 
 
Mary Griswold 
Homer 
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Helen Phillips

From: mary griswold >
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 1:51 PM
To: House Finance
Subject: HB259 25/75 split

I am a strong supporter of a 5POMV withdrawal from the permanent fund and 25% of that dedicated 
to PFDs and 75% for essential government services we all depend on.  This is a good balance 
between individual and community benefit. 
 
Mary Griswold 
Homer 




